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Rice, Caroline M - DNR

From: Shane Yokom <Shane.Yokom@enbridge.com>
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 3:53 PM
To: Rice, Caroline M - DNR
Subject: BRRTS Site 02-28-595980 - Cambridge - Interim Field Activities 1/13/2025

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hello Caroline,  
 
Enbridge is planning to have the below interim field acƟviƟes at the Cambridge StaƟon (BRRTS Site 02-28-595980) next 
week (week of 1/13/2025).  
 

 ResidenƟal private water well sampling is planned for Wednesday (1/15) at W8596 US Hwy 18. 
o Sample to be analyzed for VolaƟle Organic Compounds (VOCs). 

 A round of shallow groundwater sampling is planned at:  
o ExisƟng onsite monitoring wells MW-1, MW-2, MW-3, and MW-4R. 

 Sampling at the wells will be completed via low-flow sampling methods and analyzed for VOCs 
and Total Petroleum Hydrocarbons (TPH) as Diesel Range Organics (DRO) and Oil Range Organics 
(ORO). 

o Twelve (12) onsite temporary monitoring wells that were advanced during GeoProbe invesƟgaƟon 
acƟviƟes in December. 

 Samples will be collected via grab methods from boring locaƟons SB-01 through SB-12. These 
locaƟons include the outer perimeter locaƟons at the site. 

 Samples will be analyzed for VOCs and TPH as DRO/ORO. 
 The Cambridge StaƟon potable water well will also be sampled. 

o Sampling will be completed via low-flow methods and analyzed for VOCs and TPH as DRO/ORO. 
 
All samples will be relinquished to Pace AnalyƟcal of Green Bay, Wisconsin for analysis.  
 
Regards, 
 
-shane 
 
 
Shane Yokom 
Environment Supervisor, LPUS  
Safety & Reliability Environment Operations 
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